HEPBURN

Jr. Executive | Advocate | Educator

January 12, 2023

City of Miami

Office of the City Clerk

Miami City Hall - 3500 Pan American Drive
Miami, Florida 33133

RE: Dissolution of Miami Commissioner Candidacy for District 2

To Whom It May Concern,

I am requesting that my DS-DE 9 and DS-DE-84 documents designating me as a candidate for
November 2023 General Election — be withdrawn and my status changed to Inactive-Withdrawn
on the Reporting Group (Election/Committees) site.

It’s unfortunate that I will not have the opportunity to participate in this upcoming election at this
time. However, my passion to serve is fueled by a love of my community, and a deep sense of
gratitude for all that my city has given to me. Therefore, I truly do believe that one day soon —
God will provide another opportunity for me to become an Elected-Servant Leader in our city.

Respectfully,

A chack, Q.}Lef;&;,w

Michael A. Hepburn



